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February 12, 2001 
 
Dear ISP4400 Internet Server Platform Customer: 
 
Intel is announcing the product discontinuance of the ISP4400 Internet Server Platform.  The Intel® SKODVBKHI server is 
being introduced to replace the current ISP4400 product code.  There is no form, fit or function change to the platform.  
The ownership of the ISP4400 has transferred from CPG to ESG and is being renamed the SKODVBKHI. 

 
The transition from the current ISP4400 to SKODVBKHI will be a hard cut in at the factory with no last time buy 
opportunities for customers.  The cut in at the factory will be completed March 30, 2001.  Product under the 
SKODVBKHI product code will be available on April 13, 2001.  The current ISP4400 product code will be 
discontinued. 
  
This notification affects the following product codes: 
 

Server sku to be 
discontinued 

MM # 

ISP4400 827830 
   

New transition server 
sku  

MM # 

SKODVBKHI 835291 
 

The recommended transition product is: 
From: ISP4400 
To:   SKODVBKHI   

 
 

Please contact your local Intel Sales Office or Distributor if you require more information or need assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Internet Management & Appliance Division 
Product Marketing 
 

  


